
Philomath Boulevard (US 20/OR 34)
Conceptual Design Open House

More Details: CAMPO is partnering with the Oregon Department of 
Transportation, City of Corvallis, City of Philomath and Benton County to 
collaboratively identify short term (10 year) improvements on Philomath 
Boulevard (US 20/OR34) that can be pursued for funding. 

Do you travel on Philomath Boulevard in Corvallis? We want 
your input!
The Corvallis Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) is leading 
efforts to develop conceptual designs to improve walking, biking, driving 
and public transit between 53rd and 15th Street. Join our virtual open house 
to learn more and comment!

Wednesday May 8th

11:30 AM - 12:30 PM 
Virtual webinar with registration required (Midday Link)

 
5:30 PM – 6:30 PM

Virtual webinar with registration required (Evening Link)

Duplicate sessions with a 25-minute presentation followed by questions. 
Can’t make it? Recorded webinar with follow up survey will be available 
afterward on CAMPO’s website here: Current Projects

For more information or to request an accommodation, please contact Ashlyn 
Muzechenko at  amuzechenko@ocwcog.org

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_MPeabMazTsKhWq6klZxgzA
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_xPZ0eZ2XSSuK9bbFQs-BAw
https://corvallisareampo.org/planning-programming/current-past-projects/
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